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VASSE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

627. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Minister for Education and Training: 
In relation to planning for the Vasse middle school, I ask - 
(1) Given the projected underutilisation of the original Vasse middle school, why was it decided to remove 

the library-performing arts building from the program instead of one of the learning communities? 
(2) When will stage 2 commence and what is its estimated cost? 
(3) Has the Shire of Busselton been approached to contribute to the funding of the library-performing arts 

building? 
(4) If so - 

(a) when was this approach made; 
(b) how much money was requested from the Shire of Busselton; 
(c) what has been the response from the Shire of Busselton; and 
(d) will the construction of the library-performing arts building proceed without shire 

involvement? 

Hon LJILJANNA RAVLICH replied: 
I thank Hon Barry House for his question.  I signed off on that question at about two o’clock today.  It is not in 
my file, and hopefully somebody will deliver it to me very shortly.  
 


